Submission 368 (Fraser Coast Regional Council)

From:

Lisa Desmond (HB)

To:

Nadine Seifert

Date:

21/08/2008 11:02am

Subject:

Trail-bike hooning

Dear Nadine

In response to a Call for submissions on trail-bike hooning on behalf of Fraser Coast Regional Council, Council wish to support any proposed amendments that will facilitate the control of this. Council has experienced hooning within may public open space areas across the region including around the Airport, Raward Road, Bell-Hill Top and other public open spaces.

Regards

Lisa

Lisa Desmond

Acting Chief Executive Officer Fraser Coast Regional Council Telephone: (07) 4197 4457

XXXX

Fax: (07) 4197 4356

Web site: http://www.frasercoast.qld.gov.au

Disclaimer: If you receive this email by mistake please notify the sender and

do not make any use of it. Council does not waive any privilege,

confidentiality or copyright associated with this email or any attachments.

cc: Ron Smith (H

Ron Smith (HB); Peter Smith (HB); David King (HB); Andrew Brien

(HB)